
Digital Voice is coming
to your town

Neighbourhood Watch Network is a charity registered in England & Wales, charity no: 1173349

Neighbourhood Watch volunteers will be running free
information sessions for residents about the BT landline

switch over.

Just drop in and find out more:

Attleborough Town Hall
Queen's Square
Attleborough
NR17 2AF

Wednesday 2nd July 2025
Drop in anytime between 10.30am 
and 1.30pm





